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WORKS NOTIFICATION – AUGUST 2024 

Out of hours delivery of construction machinery and 
equipment, Monday 12 August 2024 
Oversize equipment delivery scheduled Monday 12 August, between 5am and 6am. 

As part of the ongoing works at Ryde Hospital, delivery of a piling machine will be 
undertaken out of hours, to avoid peak traffic times. To enable this delivery, a construction 
vehicle will park outside the hospital car park on Denistone Road under traffic control.  

The machinery will be unloaded and delivered to the construction site from the Denistone 
Road site entrance. A section of the northbound lane of Denistone Road will be closed 
during the delivery, but access will be maintained via the southbound lane with traffic 
control in place. We ask that where possible you avoid this section of Denistone Road 
during this period.  

These works may result in minor noise impacts from vehicles entering and exiting the 
area, along with the unloading of equipment.  

Normal construction activities will commence from 7am as per standard construction 
hours. For any questions or concerns about this work, please contact the project team.  

Please note that activity dates and times are subject to change. 
 

The Ryde Hospital Redevelopment  
The NSW Government is investing $526.8 million in the redevelopment of Ryde Hospital 
to meet the future health needs of the growing community.  

The project will deliver a new and expanded emergency department and intensive care 
unit, new theatres, new purpose-built ambulatory care centre, new paediatric short stay 
unit, more adult overnight inpatient beds and expanded medical imaging. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this exciting project.  

Kind regards, 
The Ryde Hospital Redevelopment Project Team 


